
 

21 September 2020 

 

Kirk Tamblyn 

By email: fyi-request-13479-36323ccd@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

Dear Mr Tamblyn,  
 

I am writing in response to your Official Information Act request for the cut-off grade for LLB (Hons) 
by invitation at the end of second year for 2016 – 2019 dated 10 August.  
 
Cut off-Grades for Invitations to LLB (Hons) in LLB Year Two 
 

End of 2016 (for 2017) 78.75% 

End of 2017 (for 2018) 79% 

End of 2018 (for 2019) 78% 

End of 2019 (for 2020) 78.5% 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Claire Gallop 
Manager, Policy and Compliance, Office of the Registrar 
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